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Summer Holidays: We break up for the summer holidays today, Friday 26th July. Staff will 
have INSET days on Friday 30th August and Monday 2nd September.  The children will start 
back on Tuesday 3rd September.  
 
Message from Mr Fullwood:  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your on-going support this academic year. Working in 

partnership can only benefit our pupils and has positively impacted on what has been another successful 

year at Heathfield. Our children have talked passionately about the Heathfield Pledge and the varied 

experiences both in and out of school that this brings supported by a broad and balanced curriculum. 

I wish you and your family a very relaxing summer break and I look forward to seeing you for the start of the 

new academic year on Tuesday 3rd September 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Gary Fullwood 

 
Message for the Year 6 children: I would also like to take this opportunity to wish our Y6 pupils all the very 
best for the next stage in their education. Once again we say farewell to a very impressive group of children 
who have truly positively impacted on the climate of our school by setting such exemplary standards in all that 
they do. Their ambassadorial roles have been greatly appreciated by all staff. Not only have Y6 once again 
exceeded national expectations they have gone about this in such fantastic fashion, showing great maturity, 
kindness, compassion, camaraderie and friendship along the way. They are certainly secondary ready. They 
fully deserve all the plaudits that have come their way and have certainly earnt an enjoyable summer break. I 
look forward to hearing about their continued successes in the future. 
 

Swimming: Year 3 children in the Toucan class next September will go swimming at the start of the new 

academic year. The sessions will run from Friday 13th September to Friday 18th  October 2019. Please could 

you ensure that children come to school on these days with a suitable bag, towel, one piece swimming 

costume for girls or tight fitting shorts for boys without pockets. Earrings must be removed before 

getting into the pool. Swimming goggles can only be worn if a written note from a parent/carer is 

given to the class teacher. Any religious bracelets must be covered also (with sweat bands for 

example). The lessons will be taking part during the school day, with regular collection at 

3:30pm. 

 
PE Kit Expectations:  A reminder that our policy from September will be for all children to wear a plain white 
t-shirt, navy shorts/jogging bottoms/leggings, a black jumper/hoodie and black plimsolls or trainers..  All kit 
needs labelling and it should remain in school all week. Please support us with this. Thank you.   
 
 
 

Attendance for last week was 95.2%.   
 

Seahorse 
am 

Seahorse 
pm 

Seahorse 
FT 

Dolphins Foxes Badgers Hares Flamingos Toucans Parrots Lions Tigers Jaguars 

81.8% 89.1% 88.4% 91.4% 97.1% 100% 98.5% 100% 92.3% 97.8% 95.7% 93.9% 96.8% 

 If your child is too poorly to attend, please let us know on the first day of absence on 0115 9155725 

 Well done to the Badgers and Flamingos who had 100% attendance last week. 
There were 291/323 children who had 100% attendance last week – Well Done  
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Contact details: Please make sure that if you change any of your contact details that you let 
the school office know as soon as possible. Should we need to contact you in an emergency 
we need to have the most up to date information to ensure we can get you as quickly as 
possible. If details change for any other emergency contacts that we hold on your child’s 
records please also make us aware of this as soon as possible. Thank you.   
 
School Meal Price Increase Reminder: From Tuesday 3rd of September 2019 the price of a school meal 

will rise from £1.95 to £2.15 per meal. This means the weekly cost will rise to £10.75.  

Children who are in Reception and KS1 from September 2019 will get the Universal Free School Meal 

entitlement. This is currently available to them until the end of Year 2.  

Children who are in years 3, 4, 5 and 6 from September 2019, unless entitled to Free School Meals, will need 

to pay for school dinners. Please send dinner money in for the week ensuring that your child’s account 

remains a week in credit at all times.    

We have always endeavored to make our parents and carers aware that they may be able to claim 
FREE school meals. Please see the office if you would like a form to complete. 
  

  

Summer Story Parks: Explore five of your favorite Nottingham parks this 

summer (including Vernon Park) and find magical story dens full of books, 

crafts, trails and more. Scan the code or visit www.storyparksnottingham.com/ 

to find out more. 

 
Summer Reading Challenge:  Nottingham City Libraries run their own challenge 
over the holidays.  Visit Bulwell Riverside or Basford library for the pack to start the 
challenge.  
    
Read 6 library books to get special stickers, some with mysterious smells. By adding 

these stickers to your collectable mission folders, you will help the Rockets solve clues, dodge asteroids and 
discover the missing books, having lots of fun and adventures along the way!  Finish the 
challenge for special rewards, a certificate 
and medal.  BONUS- If you read more than 6 
books the library will put your name in to a 
special prize draw!  
 

Scan the code to find out more. 
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